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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA REQUESTING THE
CONVOCATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
TO RECEIVE THE MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF GUATEMALA,
AMBASSADOR LUIS FERNANDO CARRERA CASTRO

Government of Guatemala
Permanent Mission of Guatemala


Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Organization of American States

M12-OEA-F.4 No. 147-2013


The Permanent Mission of Guatemala presents its compliments to the Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States and would request his good offices for the purposes of convening a special meeting of the Permanent Council for Monday, February 25, 2013, at 10:00 a.m.

The object of this meeting would be to receive His Excellency, the Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Guatemala, Ambassador Luis Fernando Carrera Castro, who would address the Permanent Council in order to present the proposed theme of the General Assembly on behalf of the Republic of Guatemala as the host country of the forty-third regular session of said Assembly.

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala avails itself of the occasion to convey to the Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

February 6, 2013
To the Honorable

Chair of the

Permanent Council of the

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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